TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

OCTOBER 26, 2011


The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting on Wednesday, October 26th, 2011.


Supervisor Stern called the meeting to order at 7:35 PM.


Roll Call:
Mark D’Agostino – present




Thomas Dewhirst – present




Christopher Flynn – present




Johanna Shafer – present




Virginia Stern – present


The reason for this Special Meeting was to discuss having a payroll company prepare the Town’s payroll so as to accommodate the Union’s requirement for direct deposit of checks.


After discussion, a motion was made by Mark D’Agostino, seconded by Thomas Dewhirst, to have Councilman Dewhirst talk to the union to request that they wait for a few more months to resolve the computer issues regarding direct deposit.  Further discussion ensued.  A roll call vote was then taken, as follows:  


Councilman Mark D’Agostino – yes






Councilman Thomas Dewhirst – yes






Councilman Christopher Flynn – yes






Councilwoman Johanna Shafer – yes






Supervisor Virginia Stern – yes.


Motion carried.


With no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM on the motion of Virginia Stern, second by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried.


The Town Board members continued with their scheduled Budget Workshop.

Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell








Town Clerk

